
 
 
 
 

Call For Papers: Empirical Management Conference 
 
 
We will be running a two day conference on empirical management, focused on 
exploring recent research on measuring and exploring management and 
organizational practices. This follows up on a similar conference last year at 
Harvard Business School. http://www.hbs.edu/faculty/conferences/2014-world-
management-survey/Pages/schedule.aspx 
 
The conference take place at Stanford University from 1pm on Wednesday 9th 
December to 1pm on Friday 11th December 2015. 
 
Funding will be provided for accommodation for two nights, but attendees will have 
to cover their own travel expenses as funding for the conference is limited. For those 
that have no other sources of funding for travel expenses when you submit your 
paper please indicate that you would like to apply for travel funding, how much 
funding is required, and explain why you have no other sources of funding.  
 
Attendees are expected to attend the full conference. If for any reason you cannot 
attend the full conference please note this also in your submission. 
 
Please send papers to Patricia Luna at luna@stanford.edu by October 4th 2015. 
Accepted papers will be notified by October 18th 2015 
 
 
Nick Bloom (Stanford University) 
Raffaella Sadun (Harvard Business School)  
John Van Reenen (LSE and Centre for Economic Performance) 
15/08/2015 


